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Supply chain 
	

	
We	are	a	global	organisation	with	manufacturing	and	supply	chain	resources	strategically	aligned	to	meet	
the	needs	of	our	customers.	The	impact	and	spread	of	the	coronavirus	(COVID-19)	has	led	to	many	travel,	
manufacturing	and	workplace	restrictions	that	may	impact	product	availability	in	the	future.		
	
We	have	experienced	minimal	product	disruptions	at	this	time.	We	are	actively	assessing	potential	
business	impact	and	implementing	plans	to	protect	our	employees,	customers	and	the	communities	we	
serve.	We	are	committed	to	maintaining	product	availability	and	will	update	you	if	anything	changes.	
	
Common	questions	related	to	supply	chain	
	

Does	Stryker	anticipate	product	disruptions	as	a	result	of	COVID-19?		

We	have	experienced	minimal	product	disruptions	as	a	result	of	the	coronavirus	at	this	
time.	However,	this	is	a	changing	and	dynamic	situation	that	we	are	monitoring	very	
closely.	We	are	actively	assessing	potential	business	impact	across	our	global	supply	chain	
and	taking	measures	to	help	mitigate	risk	to	our	product	supply.		
	

What	steps	is	Stryker	taking	to	maintain	product	supply?		

We	have	business	continuity	plans	that	manage	risk	to	manufacturing	and	raw	material	
supply	and	ensure	that	we	are	making	every	effort	to	maintain	product	supply	and	meet	
customer	needs.	If	a	product	or	raw	material	is	deemed	at	risk,	we	will	execute	these	
contingency	plans,	including	seeking	alternative	suppliers,	expediting	
shipments	and	reallocating	raw	materials	and/or	finished	goods	from	other	parts	
of	our	global	network.	

	
This	is	a	changing	and	dynamic	situation	that	we	are	monitoring	very	closely.	We	will	continue	to	prioritise	
the	safety	of	our	employees,	customers	and	communities	in	all	supply	chain	decisions.	
	
This	guidance	is	intended	to	be	temporary	and	may	be	expanded,	extended	or	terminated	by	Stryker	at	any	
time.	


